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Shaun Maher

From: Shaun Maher
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:12 PM
To: LONNIE.ENGLAND@GMAIL.COM; b.badlands@yahoo.com
Cc: dsashkin@wbklaw.com
Subject: Letter of Inquiry
Attachments: K40AE-OutofCoreLetter-Final.pdf

On March 19, 2024, we sent you the aƩached leƩer seeking the current status of K40AE-D, Cashmere, Washington.  We 
asked that you respond by April 18, 2024.  We have not received a response. As indicated in the leƩer, failure to respond 
will result in cancellaƟon of the staƟon’s license.  Please respond to this email immediately and indicate when and if you 
plan to respond to our leƩer. 
 
Any quesƟons, please contact me, 
 
Shaun Maher 
Media Bureau 
FCC 
202-418-2324 


